
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE MORE 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

Drinking Water Report Issued 
 

FREDERICK, MD – April 5, 2019:  The City of Frederick has updated its annual Consumer 

Confidence Report (CCR) on City drinking water.   

 

The most recent report is available for viewing and printing on-line at: 

http://www.cityoffrederick.com/ccr 

 

This annual report contains important information about the source and quality of the drinking water 

provided by the City of Frederick.   

 

The report will be mailed upon request:  For a copy, call 301-600-1681.    
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Mayor Michael O’Connor 
101 N Court Street 
Frederick, MD 21701 
www.cityoffrederick.com  

Contact: Patti B. Mullins 
Public Information Coordinator 
Phone: (301)600-1385 
pmullins@cityoffrederick.com 
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